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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

  

May 26, 2017 

 

Frances A. Phillips 

Phillips Stone Company, Inc. 

7850 Ute Hwy 

Longmont, CO  80503 

 

Re: Phillips Stone Company, Permit No. M-1981-075 

 Financial Warranty Increase, Revision No. SI-02 

 

Dear Ms. Phillips: 

 

On May 26, 2017, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) increased the current 

Financial Warranty for this permit to $17,180.00 in accordance with Construction Materials Rule 4.2.1 

This is an increase of $11,170.00 from the currently held bond of $6,010.00. 

 

The Division ordered amendment of the current Financial Warranty, or submittal of a new Financial 

Warranty reflecting the increase, within 60 days from the date of this letter, due by July 25, 2017.  

 

Please contact Barbara Coria by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8148, or by email at 

barbara.coria@state.co.us with any questions regarding completion, execution, and/or submittal of the 

Financial Warranty. 

 

If you need additional information, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8129, or by 

email at amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Enclosure:  Inspection Report for May 17, 2017, including revised bond estimate 

 

CC:  Barbara J. Coria, DRMS   

  Wally Erickson, DRMS 

http://mining.state.co.us/
mailto:barbara.coria@state.co.us
mailto:amy.eschberger@state.co.us

